
Hi Shaun 
 
Thanks for the info and accommodation reference. 
 
The purpose of our site visit will be to drive along the external access roads and visit the 
proposed access points. We will try to do this during “peak hours’ (early morning / late 
afternoon) to get a feel for the traffic volumes. We won’t need to enter the premise, as the 
internal roads do not form part of the TIA. 
 
Vriendelike Groete, | Kind Regards, 
 

 
 


